MEMORANDUM OF UNDERSTANDING
BETWEEN
RIVERSIDE CITY TEACHERS ASSOCIATION AND
RIVERSIDE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT
August 20, 2021

MOU RCTA Middie Schoot Collaboration 2021-2022

This memorandum of understanding (“MOU"} is agreed between the Riverside Unified
School District (the “District’ or “RUSD") and the Riverside City Teachers Association
("RCTA"), collectively, (“the parties”).

For the Middle School Collaboration the following agreed language will be in piace for
the 2020-21 school year. Middle Schoal Collaboration time will be 60 minutes in length.
All other grade level collaboration time does not change and will follow the CBA,

This Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) is subject to approval of RUSD's Board of
Education.

This agreement will expire on May 25, 2022.

FOR THE DISTRICT FOR THE RCTA
Koty |
%&/\4 & W
Kyley Ybarra Laura Boling u
Assistant Superintendent, Personnel President, RCTA

Riverside Unified School District



